

Safety Protocols:

- Maintain social distancing, as much as possible The CDC recommends social distancing of 6 feet between individuals from different households. Rose Drive Friends Church Children's departments will do their best to encourage social distancing between children. However, we recognize that social distancing will not always be possible. Parents will be required to reserve their child's attendance before each meeting. Minors' attendance at Rose Drive Friends Church programming is at the parents discretion and understanding.
- Face masks are required for staff and volunteers. Face masks are encouraged for children at the parents discretion, with the exception of children age 2 and under.
- All staff, volunteers and children will have their temperatures taken upon arrival and sent home if over 100 degrees.
- Parents will be encouraged to self-assess their children before sending them. Please keep sick children home. Children will be isolated and sent home if they show signs of illness.
- Upon arrival, all children will be asked to wash their hands in the restrooms.
- All doors (except restroom doors) will stay open to promote air flow.
- Cleaning: Phoenix will clean the floor, tables, chairs, etc. and the restrooms after the room is used. Staff will be responsible for cleaning all equipment after each meeting. Drinking fountains will be closed.
- Hand sanitizer will be placed in each classroom.
- Signs communicating expectations and the liability release will be posted.
- No food will be served in the current phase. Only individual water bottles will be available for drinks, if needed.

^{*}An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are present. COVID-19 is an extremely contagious disease that can lead to severe illness and death. By attending any Rose Drive Friends Church sponsored events, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure of COVID-19.